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Bus Atha Cliath/Dublin Bus

Ms. Joan Kelly 59 Upper ()"Connel'l Street, Dublin 1.
h htarach,

AlSenior Staff Offce 2 ol ot

pouth Dublin County Counil ' Fax. 1353 01) 875 1105

HousingHAZIdl.miniSUation eri): http:/fwww.dublinbus.ie

County ’

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Our Reference : 1/01/06 Your Reference: 3 April 2006

Dear Ms. Fitzgibbon

“To ask the Manager to write to Dublin Bus in relation to the two bus stops on the new section of
the Greenhills Road with regard to erecting bus shelters at these two locations and will he make a
statement on the matter?”

1 write to acknowledge receipt and to thank you for your letter, dated 30" March.

I am arranging to have The Tallaght Area Committee question adopted and approved on 27 March
examined and I will respond further in due course.

Yours sinm M

Paddy Doherty
Business Development Manager :
s/

SOUTH DUBLIN CO. COUNCIL

05 APR 2006
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